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We are tired of the excuses used for the threats to Oceano Dunes State Vehicle
Recreation Area. The latest air pollution claims need to be proven before any action is
taken to close off-roading areas.
Just how well do the air monitoring data reflect the reality of the claims of silica
coming from the SVRA? How much really comes from the SVRA?

Dune riding here has been a favorite family recreation for generations. Closing out the
public before these questions can be investigated benefits no one.

Thank you for your attention to this matter!

-- 
Betty Munson
760-364-2646
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